Olson, Alisha PREM:EX

From: Shoemaker, Was ENV:EX

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 5:41 AM

To: Dyble, John C PREM:EX; Henderson, Kim N PREM:EX; Sweeney, Neil PREM:EX;
Wanamaker, Lari JAGEX

Subject: RE: unified command and response to the oil spill

John,

Lori W and | are doing an operational update for PO at 07:30 this am. Lori W has spoken with Penny many times
vesterday and did talk to her late fast evening — based on Lori’s last call, | don’t believe that Neil ended up talking with
her, Lori and/or Neil and/or | can give Penny a call sometime after that — [ will coordinate that with them.

Recognizing this is a marine spifl and Coast Guard Lead, we’ve had and will enhance our resources on the ground this am
as part of the integrated/unified response to this incident — the Manager for the Environmental Emergencies program
will be at the Integrated Incident Command {ICC} Post, we have & number of Environmental Emergencies Response
Officers {EEROs) on the ground, EMBC has staff integrated wilh the City of Vancouver since early yesterday afternoon to
ensuring situationat awareness within the wider Metro region and to provide supports to the ENV and other partners,
and GCPE will have a public affairs officer in the ICC this morning.

s.22

Weg

From: Dyble, John C PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 5:25 AM

To: Ballem, Penny

Cc: Wanamaker, Lori JAG:EX; Shoemaker, Wes ENV:EX: Henderson, Kim N PREM:EX; Sweeney, Neil PREM:EX
Subject: Re: unified command and response to the oil spill

Hi Penny,

s.22 L. .
I have copied in Kim and

Neil. Kim is covering for me and should participate. T know that Neil was involved in discussions with the
City yesterday cvening,

Hopefully the coordination and action will improve today. 1 will (ry (o check in by email late in the day.
John
Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 10, 2015, at 1:00 AM, Ballem, Penny <Penny.Ballem@@vancouver.ca> wrote:
s.16
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Henderson, Kim N PREM:EX

From: Wanamaker, Lori JAGEX

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 10:48 AM

To: 'Ballem, Penny'; Dyble, John C PREM:EX; Shoemaker, Wes ENVIEX
Ce Henderson, Kim N PREM:EX

Subject: RE: unified command and response to the oil spill

Hi Penny.

As | indicated eartier, | have connected directly with the Commissioner for the Coast Guard in Ottawa. She has assured
me that the UCC will be moving to a 24/7 presence immediately. |n addition to the provincial resources deployed
yesterday, we have deployed 12+ people ta the UCC this morning. We are committed, through MOE, to lead the clean-
up until the beaches are restored.

It is my understanding that there is a visible shift in attitude in the UCC this morning. | will keep you posted and would
appreciate if you could do the same.

Thanks.

Lori

From: Ballem, Penny [mailto:Penny.Ballem@yancouver.ca]
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 1:00 AM

To: Wanamaker, Lori JAG:EX; Dyble, John C PREM:EX; Shoemaker, Wes ENVIEX
Subject: unified command and response to the oil spill
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